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July 16,2019
Our Lady of Mt. Carmel

TO : Members of the Salesian Family

RE : “International Youth Care”
Fundraising to support the Rector Major in the formation of young Salesians worldwide.

Dear Members of the Salesian Family:

The Salesians of Don Bosco China Province, in 2015 as a response to the call of the Rector Major,
founded the Don Bosco International Youth Care Mission Office, a fundraising to support the urgent needs
of Salesian Provinces serving the poor and abandoned youth all over the world, this is exactly the meaning of
“International Youth Care”.

Thanks to the generosity of the benefactors. In 2015, we raised HK$1.84 Million for the Salesian work
in the Middle East taking care of the Syrian youth affected by the civil war. Then in 2016, we collected HK$3
Million for the work of East Africa Province taking care of the young people also affected by civil war and
refugees; in 2017, we gathered a total of HK$3.1 Million, not only for service of poor youth of Myanmar
Province but also to support the Salesian Central Office in providing help for the formation of young Salesians
all over the world. Every time the funds raised are sent to the designated places by Salesian Central Office
under the supervision of the Rector Major and his council.

This year the Rector Major will visit the China Province coming to Hong Kong, Macau and Taiwan
to meet the members of the Salesian family. In order to show the same kindness of the Salesian family, [ hereby
appeal in the name of the Salesian family of Hong Kong, Macau and Taiwan to gather our strength, according
to our capabilities, to support the Rector Major in helping provide for the formation expenses of young
Salesians, in 133 countries with the total of 84 provinces around the world. Faced with such a huge formation
expenses burden, including human and economic resources, aside from the need to pray devoutly trusting
totally to the care of God’s Wisdom, we also need to express in the Salesian family the spirt of mutual help
and family spirit. We will gather all the proceeds from the collection under the name Salesians of Don Bosco
Family Salesian China Province. On 16™ of August, 2019 during the celebration of Don Bosco’s Birth and
Anniversary celebration dinner together with the Rector Major, we shall directly present this to the Rector
Major as our support and symbol of our love in his care for the formation of the young Salesians all over the
world.

Finally, kindly fill out the attached donation slip for your donation and send it to the Salesians of Don
Bosco Provincial Office with your donation. May the presence of the Rector Major — Don Bosco in our midst
be a moment of grace to invigorate and rekindle the identity of all of us members of the Salesian family, to
continue the charism and mission of our Founder of education the young.

May St. John Bosco and Mary Help of Christians protect us!

God bless!
Affectionately yours

Fr.J oseph Ng
Provincial
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nternational Youth Care
Support to the Rector Major
For the Formation of Young Salesians Worldwide.

Donation Return Slip

Donor / Community / Unit :

Eagerly support the Rector Major for the Formation of young Salesians worldwide :

O HKS:

O Other Currencies (Currency : Amount: )
Contact Address :
Mobile Phone : E-mail :

Mode of donation :

O Cash
Bring Cash donation : Salesians of Don Bosco Provincial Office, 69BPokfulam Road Hong Kong.

O Crossed Cheque (Bank : Cheque Number - )

With a crossed cheque, pay for : (Procurator in HK of the Salesian Society) or "B RRELIE
Together with this return slip, send to: Salesians of Don Bosco Provincial Office, 69B Pokfulam Road, Hong Kong;

Behind the cheque, please indicate “Support to the Rector Major for formation of young Salesians worldwide s o
O Direct Transfer
Donations are deposited directly into the following bank :

Bank Name : HSBC (FAERRIT)

Account name:  PROCURATOR IN HONG KONG OF THE SALESIAN SOCIETY
Account number: 002-240075-001

Then mail or fax the receipt of the receipt together with this reply slip to:
Salesians of Don Bosco Provincial Office, 69BPokfulam Road Hong Kong
Fax number: 2559-5734

Remarks:

o All of the above personal data will be kept strictly confidential except for the send receipt and communication;
« Ifyou donate HK$100 or above, you will receive a donation receipt as a tax-free declaration.
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